




Checks from The Fair™!
Checks can be used for Classroom Activities
Permission MUST be received from the parent

Here is your folder to organize the checks coming to your classroom.

If you plan to help fund a classroom activity, permission forms need to be sent home with every student who is receiving a check. If you have no plans to use these funds for a classroom event, forget about the permission slips.  Just send the checks home with the students. Have them sign on your class list to show they have received their check(s).

IF THE STUDENT IS NOT RECEIVING A CHECK, don’t send home the form.

Print a blank class list and place it in this folder to make it easy to keep track of who received what checks, who has returned their permission form saying “Yes” or “No”, and providing a place for the “No” students to sign acknowledging they got their checks to take home. If no form is returned, assume the answer is NO and send the check(s) home.

Do make sure the students understand that they can use their checks for school activities ONLY if they have brought the permission forms back to you.
